	 BOLTONS monthly NEWS LETTER


March 2018
Dear Parents,
                     Well hopefully spring is on its way properly and we have now seen the last of the snow. I can’t remember not being able to get to school for such an extended period of time. The children all sound like they enjoyed their snow days and will have some fun memories for the future.

                      As we missed World Book Day we will try to arrange something ourselves and class teachers will let the children know when to bring their books in.

                      Friday 9th March is non-uniform day for our Chocolate Bingo; children pay with an item of chocolate to wear their own clothes. The PTA will then make up prizes for the Bingo, which takes place in school on Friday 16th March at 7pm. 

                       Mr Streatfeild is looking forward to seeing some of the children in church on Sunday 11th March for the Mothers’ Day service and I think he is hoping to also be in school on Friday 9th with some of the Moving Mountains mission team members.

                         On Monday 12th March the junior children will be taking part in a British Values assembly led by Jane from Gripping Yarns- there is no charge for this.

                          Baskets for our Easter competition are available now and we are looking forward to seeing how creative the children can be.              
                           Our Easter Assembly and raffle will be held in school on the last day of term, Thursday 29th March, at 1:15pm- all are welcome to join us for this and children may be taken home when the assembly is finished.     

                           Straight after the Easter break we have tennis and cricket coaches coming in to school to work with Year 3/4 pupils; please make sure children have their PE kit with them so they can take part.   

 Kind Regards
Amanda M Pitcher 
	Dates for Your Diary


Week Commencing 19th March                               Parent consultations

Friday 9th March                                                      Non-uniform day

Sunday 11th March                                                  Mothers’ Day service Boltongate Church 10:30am 

Friday 16th March                                                    Chocolate Bingo 7pm

Thursday 29th March                                               Easter assembly 1:15pm and break up

Monday 16th April                                                   School re-opens    

